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Dear Madison Arts Commission Members- I am submitting my written support for Amy Zaremba’s landscape mural
proposal. Amy has extensively researched the history of the land and the ecological details of the native flora and
fauna present here and in the past in the Madison Community. Amy reached out to a variety of people in the
community who have deep knowledge and understanding of

Madison’s phenological history pre and post European Settlement. I enthusiastically support Amy Zaremba’s
engaging interpretation of the Madison landscape which to me represents the interdependence of many elements
which are necessary to create a thriving and sustainable community.

Thank you for your consideration-
Amy Callies
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